

The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

Thursday 4th June 2020

Dear Parents and Carers of Class 6

I hope you and your family are keeping safe and well.

We are working to find a way for us to invite Class 6 back into school. We have been following the government guidelines for social distancing in schools and to admit the youngest children back in school first. Although we are managing to do this successfully, it has left us short of both classroom space and teachers for Class 6.

We do have some options that we are working through to try to find a solution.

I would like to reassure you that Miss Brumby is working with all the secondary schools to ensure that the information they require is passed on to your child's new school. I know that she has worked very hard to do this so that every child leaving The Ryde will have the best possible start at their new school.

I will write to you again next week with a further update.

Yours sincerely

Lue Mongren















